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UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Upcoming Events:  Everyone is encouraged to attend! 
 

 
                                           
Along with other presentations, Dr Emily McDonald will present Final Results from the MedSafer Pilot Study and Dr Todd 

Lee will present High Value Clinical Trials – How to Do More with Less 

Ongoing Excellence – Congratulations!  
        

       

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dr Ernesto Schiffrin has been selected as the recipient of the 2017 Prix Galien Canada - Research Award for 

having made the most significant contributions to pharmaceutical research in Canada. The Prix Galien Canada - 

Research is the most prestigious award in the field of Canadian pharmaceutical research and innovation. Referred to 

as the Nobel Prize of pharmaceutical research, it recognizes the efforts and achievements of pharmaceutical research 

and development.  
 

Dr Michelle Elizov has been appointed to the newly created position of Assistant Dean, Faculty Development, 

Faculty of Medicine, McGill University. She will contribute to the creation of new faculty development initiatives, 

collaborate with members of other educational programs and units, and provide individual and team consultations for 

specific faculty development portfolios. Michelle will also work to promote faculty development initiatives 

throughout the McGill Academic Health Network. 
 

Dr Emily McDonald received the 2017 CSIM New Investigator Award for her work on over diagnosis and over 

treatment of venous thromboembolic disease.  
 

 

http://publications.mcgill.ca/reporter/2017/10/dr-linda-snell-wins-lifetime-achievement-award-for-leadership-in-education/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Life at Lachine 

by Dr Charith Sairam 

Hopital St. Joseph, as it is known by the community, is a French language and family medicine-based institution that has a 

longstanding tradition of care to tho

https://www.fmsq.org/documents/10275/15483724/leSpecialisteSept2017_FRA.pdf
https://www.tctmd.com/news/no-anticoagulation-benefit-high-bleeding-risk-seen-patients-secondary-fib


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lest we forget 

 

 

Revamped McGill Division Website evolving! 
Please send your jpeg photo, CV and special interests to Antoinette 

antoinette.sevensma@muhc.mcgill.ca 

 

 

 

Possible Future Recruits! 

Congratulations to 
 

mailto:antoinette.sevensma@muhc.mcgill.ca

